
Fort St James Sr Girls Soccer Team – Grant in Aid Applica�on 

 

The team will be travelling to the Single A Girls soccer provincial Championships next week.  They will 
travelling from May 29 – June 3, 2023.   The team has a long history of travelling around the province 
and compe�ng at the highest level available to Single A schools.   This years team has travelled 
throughout BC to compete in several tournaments and they were very well prepared for the Zone 
tournament last week.  The girls defeated a very strong team from 100 Mile House giving them their first 
defeat of the season.    

 

The girls are excited to travel to surrey next week and compete against some of the top teams in the 
province.  It is always exci�ng to represent our school and our community on the Provincial stage.  The 
girls are preparing for the trip with several fundraisers this week.  They are doing a botle drive, helping 
with the seniors lunch, and providing meals for 700 elementary kids for the Primary fun run.  They have 
also done some other yard work earlier in the season in hope of qualifying for this event. 

 

The team has prac�ced up to 4x per week in prepara�on for the games.  During the season they also 
learn many other very important skills.  The most important being teamwork.  Not only on the field but 
during fundraising, on the bus, in hotels we all need to come together to make the season work.  They 
also learn �me management, work ethic, organiza�on, money management and many other useful skills 
that they can take with them a�er the season. 

 

If you have any ques�ons, please contact James Waddell at 250-996-1920 

 

James 








